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6th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

 

KS2 Rounders Club, Thursdays 3.30pm-4.30pm 

 

Rounders Club will take place in school from Thursday 9th June, 3.30 pm to 4.30 pm, and will run for six 

weeks to Thursday 14th July. The club is open to all girls and boys in KS2 and will be run by Mrs Horne. 

During the course of this club the children will learn the basic rounders skills. 

 

The club will take place outside so children will need to bring suitable warm clothing i.e. tracksuit and 

trainers. On sessions where the weather is too bad outside, it will take place in the school hall. 

 

If you would like your child to take part in the club please complete the permission slip below and return 

to school on or before Wednesday 8th June. Alternatively, you can email the school office giving your 

consent for your child to participate and informing us whether your child will be walking home or collected. 

Texts will be sent on Wednesday 8th June to confirm places. 

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Horne & Mr Russell 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

KS2 Rounders Club 

Please return this portion to the school  

 

I give permission for my child…………………………………………to take part in Rounders Club starting on Thursday 9th 

June. 

 

I give permission for my child to walk home…………   

 

I will collect my child …………………………… 

 

 

 

 

Signed…………………………………………………Parent 

 

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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